

Glen Ellyn Architectural Review Commission

Glen Ellyn Civic Center 535 Duane Street

CANCELLATION NOTICE

Please be advised that the Architectural Review Commission meeting scheduled for Wednesday, July 22, 2009 has been cancelled

The next scheduled meeting of the Architectural Review Commission is Wednesday, August 12, 2009 at 7:30 p.m.

Please call the Planning and Development Department at (630)547-5250 with any questions.

cc: ARC Members

Steve Jones, Village Manager
Andrea Draths, Village Clerk
Jim Comerford, Trustee Liaison
Staci Hulseberg, Planning and Development Director
Michele Stegall, Village Planner
Kristen Denney, Administrative Analyst
John Norton, Multimedia Specialist
Tina Kornblith, ARC Secretary
Leland Marks, Historic Preservation Commission Chairman
Janie Patch, Economic Development Corporation

X:\Plandev\PLANNING\ARC\AGENDAS\2009\072209 Cancellation.doc